
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

January 29, 2024

TOPIC: Board Policy IHF – Graduation Requirements

RECOMMENDATION: 

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the adoption of the read revisions of the Board Policy IHF – Graduation Requirements. The 
science requirements have been changed to provide students with different options in 
science.

RATIONALE:  

This revision allows students to have more choices in science. Students can choose 
between Chemistry and Physics, and take a third year of science.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

N/A

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  

Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer  

EXHIBITS:  

Attachment


